
PAC News 
 

Crystal View Elementary School 
 

May 2019 

IMPORTANT DATE 

 May: 

 9 Spring Rainbow Dance 
 10 No School, Non-
 Instructional Day 
 16 Spring School Concert 
 @1:00pm 
 20 Victoria Day Holiday 
 22 PAC Meeting, @6:30 in 
 Library 
 23 Class Photos 
 28 Popcorn Day 
 
June: 

 7 Track Meet @ Royal Bay 
 School 
11 Popcorn Day 
14 Fun Day 
17 Year end BBQ 
18-19 Grade 5’s Camp 
 Thunderbird trip 
21 Beach Day @ Witty’s 
 Lagoon 
24 Grade 5’s Recognition 
 @ 1:00pm 
24 AGM and PAC Meeting 
 @6:00 in Library 
27 Last Day of School 

 
CHOMP DATES: 

 May: 

 3 Boston Pizza 
 6 Hotdog Day 
 17 Panago 
 24 White Spot 
 31 Hotdog Day 
 
 June: 

 7 Subway  
 11 Popcorn Day 
14 White Spot 

*Chomp Volunteers are always 
needed to ensure lunches are 
delivered to the children in time. 

May 2019  
Message from the PAC Executive  
Can you believe that we have almost finished another school year?  We have 2 
more months left and the school has a bunch of exciting events planned for the 
kids.   
 
The PAC has been busy preparing for the Year end BBQ, Silent Auction and Raffle, 
which will take place on Monday June 17th.  Come and enjoy a summer night 
dinner with friends and say a farewell to the grade 5’s who are off to camp the 
following morning.  The Raffle tickets will be on sale soon but as in the past, to 
better your olds of winning, we will only be selling 2000 tickets.  We have amazing 
prizes this year so ensure you purchase yours before they are all gone.  Cost will 
be $10 each.   
 
1st prize: one roundtrip airfare for two people anywhere Westjet flies. 
2nd prize: Bear Mountain retreat:  
 $225 gift certificate to the Westin Bear Mountain 
 $100 Sante Spa gift certificate 
 4 rounds of golf (valued at $800) 
3rd prize: Family Fun: 
 $100 gift certificate to Boston Pizza 
 $100 Co-op Gas Card 
 Family movie night with popcorn and drinks(value $100) 
 4 Tickets to Playzone and 4 Tickets to Langford Lanes Bowling (value $100) 
 Family drop in to JDF recreation center 
 
Bus registration opened on April 12th.  If you haven’t already registered, please 
registerer ASAP as many of the bus routes fill up quickly.  As in previous years, the 
school board is using the School Cash Online system for school bus registration.  
Registration is of course, free for families. 
 
The last Chomp Hotlunch is on June 14th.  Chomp Volunteers are always needed to 
ensure lunches are delivered to the children in time.  If you are able to help out, 
please sign up on line through our Chomp site or show up at the school by 11:15.   
 
Our last PAC meeting and Annual General Meeting is taking place on June 24th @ 
6:00pm.  Food and drinks will be provided.  Please come out, learn about how 
your PAC supports the school, where your fundraising funds are spent and help 
vote for the new Board Members. 
 
We will also be having a Back to School BBQ on Sept 19th 2019.  Stay tuned for 
more information at the beginning of the school years as Volunteers will be 
needed. 
 


